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Dear Friends,

In February, students had the opportunity to walk through a labyrinth during the wellness fair that was held on campus. The Agape House participated in the event and it was so good to see that students are being encouraged to consider their spiritual well being in addition to their general health and wellness.

We continued to meet on Wednesdays for worship and our faith dialog based on the Living the Questions DvD series.
I am so grateful for those who are on the Campus Ministry Committee. Last month we made the decision to develop sub committees to address the needs of the facility and maintenance as well as publicity and alum/donor relations. This move was needed and provides for greater stability of the campus ministry.

Students are on spring break over Holy Week and so our worship service on the 12th is going to be an interactive journey through Holy Week. Kara VanNurden is the student who is working specifically on this worship. She and I are working together to make it something special that students can really tap into. 

As we look forward to April, stay tuned for information related to the Traver Scholarship recipients and the reception that will be held in honor of their participation. At the reception, folks will also have the opportunity to become charter shareholders in the ministry itself. The date for this event will be April 27th. Look for more information in future newsletters.

Lastly, reconstruction to the old campus ministry website has begun. The address is http://www.geocities.com/umsc1960/home.html. (We found the password last week.) 
Even though I am 34 and should be up to speed on “all things internet” this is my first attempt at working on a website. If you know of anyone who could tutor me in this please send them my way! Please look for the Campus Ministry Committee section in this focus. Mi hermano, Mateo Miller has worked hard on it.

Grace and Peace,

Matt Richards

Campus Pastor        

